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Upcoming PE – Whole Loan Changes Scheduled for December 

Integration Impact Memo 

Dec. 8, 2020 

Please note the upcoming changes scheduled for Pricing & Execution - Whole Loan® (PE - Whole Loan). 

 

LIBOR Transition 

Effective December 31, 2020, Fannie Mae will cease purchase of LIBOR-Based ARMS. Leading up to this date, 

commitment lengths provided for LIBOR-Based ARMS will be shortened so as not to have any delivery dates 

extend past the end of the year. Visit Fannie Mae’s LIBOR Transition page for more information on how we 
are preparing. 

 

Questions? Please email pewl_integration@fanniemae.com. 

 

Thank you, 

PE Whole Loan Support Team 

 

https://capmrkt.fanniemae.com/portal/funding-the-market/libor/libor-transition.html?_ga=2.88479835.1196245467.1599579454-820133687.1587662957
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